
We thank you for your partnership and for providing excellent care to our members. If you 
have any questions, please call 1 (866) 329-4701 or contact your corresponding Network 
Relations Consultant.

Respectfully, 
Aetna Better Health® of Illinois

Proprietary 

Dear Valued Provider, 

In an effort to improve our monitoring and reporting HEDIS measures, effective 4/1/2021, 
all Encounter Clinics (FQHC, RHC, and ERC) will be required to include the Registered 
Rendering Provider NPI number in box 24j. Current claim submissions prior to 4/1/2021 will 
continue to follow the guidance published in the IAMHP Comprehensive Billing Guide.  

 

 




